
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 17, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WITH EVERY GOING ON IN OUR NATION TODAY, HERE’S A REMINDER OF A VERY 

IMPORTANT EVENT HAPPENING OFFICIALLY TODAY. FROM THE ‘LIFE MATTERS’ WEBSITE 

IS THIS BACKGROUND INFORMATION. 

On January 13, 1984, President Ronald Reagan issued a proclamation designating January 22 as the first 

National Sanctity of Human Life Day. (January 22, 1973, was the day the U.S. Supreme Court legalized 

abortion-on-demand in all 50 states.) Churches around the United States use the day to celebrate God's gift 

of life, commemorate the many lives lost to abortion, and commit themselves to protecting human life at 

every stage. 

Churches continue to recognize the third Sunday in January as Sanctity of Human Life Sunday. In 2021, 

that date is January 17 (today), however some churches will be marking it on the 24th because it's closer to 

the anniversary. Either way is fine. 

LET US NOT LOSE HEART IN OUR FIGHT AGAINST THIS EVIL PRACTICE.  

2 Chronicles 7:14 TELLS US WHAT WE SHOULD BE DOING.  

14 if my people, who are called by my name, will humble themselves and pray and seek my face and turn 

from their wicked ways, then I will hear from heaven, and I will forgive their sin and will heal their land.  

THANKS FOR LISTENING TODAY. IF YOU ENJOY OUR PROGRAMMING, LET ME REMIND 

YOU THAT WE ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


